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1 November 2023

Dear Ms Savage

Planning enquiry

Proposal: Adequacy of Consultation Request for Viking CCS Pipeline Scheme

Site address: Viking CCS Pipeline   

Further to your enquiry received on 24 October 2023, in respect of the above, the Local Planning 
Authority makes the following comments:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the adequacy of consultation request.

Peterborough City Council recieved a Scoping Opinion Request on 05.04.2022 (our ref. 
22/00837/CONSUL) followed by a consultation request on 18.11.2022 with regard to the 
Preliminary Environmental Information Report (our ref. 22/00870/CONSUL), with notice of 
consultation on revisions provided 13.04.2023, and a request for contact details on 02.10.2023 in 
advance of submission for the adequacy of consultation request.

I trust that the above advice is of use however should you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the details shown at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely 

Mr A O Jones
Principal Minerals and Waste Officer
 




